
 
 

 
 
 

July 2nd, 2024 
 
Public Service Announcement 
 
The Town of Campbell bypassed the sanitary sewer due to the high river stage 
on July 2nd, 2024 at Lift Stations 1 and 2. Crews have been onsite assessing the 
situation. Additional updates will be provided when available. 
 
We thank our residents for their patience and our maintenance crew for their 
hard work.  
 
Contact the Town of Campbell Office at 608-783-0050 with any questions. 

 

 

TOWN OF CAMPBELL 
La Crosse County 

                                                 

2219 Bainbridge Street, La Crosse, WI  54603 
Phone:  608/783-0050 
Facsimile:  608/779-9396 
Email:  campbellwi@townofcampbellwi.gov 
 
 


